Moore County Airport gets a new director
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The Moore County Airport has a new executive director. He's Retired Air Force Lieutenant
Colonel Steven Borden of Pinehurst, a veteran pilot whose service career spanned 20 years.
Since his retirement from the air force in 2008, Borden has been working for Embry-Riddle
Aeronautical University as Director Of Academics and Instructor Of Business Administration.
The Airport Authority retained the services of Ron Maness and Carol Thomas, who had beeen
serving as Co-Directors of the airport. Maness will serve as a consultant for U-S Open Planning.
Thomas will work as a special assistant of grants and contracts.




